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Tom King Memorial Junk Day: May 1, 2021
Registration begins April 12, 2021: You can register online at 
www.bathtownship.us or call the Township Offices at (517) 
641-6728, Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. to 
register.

Curbside-only service is available for residents age 65+, or 
who are physically disabled and can’t bring their materials to 
the  drop-off site.

More information will be provided via mail and on our website at 
the end of March.

Jason Almerigi Appointed Trustee
Jason Almerigi was appointed to the 
Board of Trustees in January 2021. 
He is currently the Director of 
Assessment for the College of Social 
Science at Michigan State University. 
He obtained a Bachelor’s, Master’s, and 
PhD in Psychology, all from Michigan 
State. Jason and his wife have lived on a 
small-scale farm in the Bath Community 
since 2008. Jason has served on the 
Planning Commission since 2016, 
the Farmers Market Board from 2017-2018, the Road Committee 
from 2018-2021, and the Downtown Development Authority from 
2019-2020. He has been a member of the Michigan Association of 
Planning since 2016, the American Evaluation Association since 
2005, and the Association of Learning in Higher Education since 
2019. 

“I’m grateful for the opportunity to serve as our newest trustee 
and will do my best to represent all members of our community. 
My first priority is to make sure the township develops and acts 
upon a plan to improve high speed internet access and stability. 
We’ve started the process and I’ll make sure we finish it. 
My second priority is to support collaborations between our 
existing assets – the Farmers Market, Parks and Recreation 
Department, Senior Center, Library, and Schools – to efficiently 
and effectively meet the needs of our families. Finally, I will 
highlight those aspects of our community that bring us together
– Bath’s rich history, our strength and resiliency, and our shared 
values.”
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2021 Medication Collection
Help protect Michigan’s water supply and avoid medication falling into the 
wrong hands - do not flush or pour your expired or unused medications 
down the drain! Bring your expired, unused pill, tablet, or capsule drugs to 
the Bath Township Police Department for proper disposal. Please no 
inhalers, patches, injectables (sharp objects), empty containers, or leaking 
liquids. Pills, tablets, or capsules must be brought in their original bottle 
(please black out personal information) and place the bottle into the secure 
location during office hours. 

Township Updates
•	 The Township will continue to conduct all Board and Committee 
     meetings via Zoom at least through the end of March. Information                	
     on how to participate in virtual meetings can be found on our website.

•	 This past summer, Parks and Recreation held a summer long event,    
Painted Rocks. Any business that would be interested in joining in on the 
fun for Summer 2021 by donating prizes, please call Becky at (517) 641-
5167. For your donation, you will receive recognition through tagged 
posts on the Township Facebook page with a picture of the person who 
found your painted rock each time it is redeemed in the Township Offices. 

COVID-19 Vaccines
Residents who don’t have access to the internet or who need assistance 
navigating the vaccine scheduling process can call the COVID-19 Hotline 
at 888-535-6136 (press 1), Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., 
Saturday and Sunday, 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. or can call 2-1-1. Additional 
information on the COVID-19 vaccination process can be found on 
our website at www.bathtownship.us/covid-19/
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